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Dear SFX Parents and Families, 
 

I am writing to request your prayers for Emma Trewella, the mother of Ben (Yr 3LB), 
Eliza and Hannah (past students), who has been in hospital for several weeks now, 
receiving treatment for breast cancer. Emma’s progress towards recovery has been 
slow, experiencing setbacks along the way.  Until recently, the family has requested 
privacy in relation to this matter.  However, they have asked in recent days for the 
community to be informed about Emma’s illness. 
 

I am conscious that this news will come as a shock to those of you who have come to 
know Emma and the family over the years.  The family are fortunate to have a strong 
support network of family and friends around them.  However, we will be arranging a 
meal roster which we will be inviting the Year Three families to sign up to.  This will 
be shared in the coming days.  
 

Please keep Emma, her husband Wayne, Hannah, Eliza and Ben in your thoughts 
and prayers. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Nicholas Boyhan 
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